
GREENOCK	COUNTRY	CLUB	SAFE	PLAY	TENNIS		RE-OPENING	STATEMENT	

Dear Lee CTA Members & Guests, 

Please be advised that the Lee CTA is asking your cooperation in 
maintaining a clean and sanitized site for playing tennis during the COVID-
19 pandemic. We have developed some structured procedures based on 
recommendations from the CDC, USTA,& Commonwealth of MA medical 

experts. They are fairly simple to follow, though we’ll all forget from time 
to time – no big deal – we don’t have any policemen and we hope you won’t 

be offended by our attempt to provide the safest tennis facility possible. 
Thank you for your cooperation ahead of time! 

We are social distancing on and off the court to avoid physical 
contact in this “non-contact sport.” 

Under COVID -19 rules, we are supposed to remove all seating, but 
we are cheating a bit. We have purchased some nice outdoor chairs 
for individual seating with proper spacing. The old benches will be 

located in the designated waiting areas, away from the playing area, 
for use if needed.  Remember, the best rule is not to touch anything. 
Every hard surface touched has to be wiped down before the next 

players enter the court area.  

TO OUR OUT-OF-STATE FRIENDS: Please be sure  
 you have completed Governor Baker’s order to self-quarantine for 14 days  

after entry into Massachusetts. 
This “seemingly unfriendly” MA rule has given us the privilege of  

 welcoming YOU back to the Berkshires, the  
SAFEST COUNTY in the SAFEST STATE IN THE NATION!   

TO ALL OUR MEMBERS: PLEASE STAY HOME if you are exhibiting any symptoms 
of the coronavirus:  mild to severe respiratory illness with fever, cough and 

difficulty breathing, or other symptoms identified by the CDC. 

PLEASE STAY HOME if you have spent time with a COVID-19 carrier in the last 
14 days or have tested positive for COVID-19. 

Following these rules will probably result in some surprise furloughs, but be 
assured, we will do everything we can to help you. No worry about subs, if 

quarantined, we’ll take care of that for you and give you courtesy time back on 
the courts.   

MOST IMPORTANT – LET’S ALL STAY HEALTHY & STRONG 
PLAYING OUR FAVORITE GAME ----TENNIS!!!!.  

	


